Starting April 1, 2021 and finishing by May 5, 2021, the Eaton Estate Homeowners Association will be
doing a wetland restoration project on the Seiberling Drive known as the forebay project. This project
will involve the removal of approximately 150 trucks of dirt representing about 2,000 cubic yards. The
project will restore the wetland area and is being monitored by Summit Soil and Water Conservation
District and with appropriate permitting from the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency and with a US
Army Corps of Engineers. Work will generally be conducted from 8 am until 5 pm each weekday during
this period. Traffic may be slowed in the area as trucks remove this material which will be hauled to
Valley View, Ohio. Residents having questions related to the construction work should call the Eaton
Estate Homeowners Association. If there are roadway issues, please contact the Township Road
Department at 330-467-0900 ext. 5 or if the concerns are an immediate emergency’s the Sagamore Hills
Township Police Department at 911. The Township will also continue to monitor the project and post
any updates on its website.



